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STRONG-ARM ROBBERY 
 

        ***Video is Available*** 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a strong-arm robbery that 
occurred on June 11, 2009 at approximately 5:40 P.M.  The robbery occurred at 
3635 Davie Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim was at the United Check 
Cashing store to pay a phone bill.  Upon exiting the store, the victim was 
attacked by a black male.  The male suspect took her purse forcefully from her 
and ran to a gray vehicle, which was waiting to exit the parking lot.  The vehicle 
appears to be a Dodge Stratus. 
 
The victim lost her purse and the contents inside.  Some of the contents included 
US Currency, two gold chains, a watch, and credit cards. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this robbery is encouraged to contact 
Detective Richard Rivera at 954-828-6433 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 
954-493-TIPS. 
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